
January 28, 2016 
 
 
Eversource Energy  
c/o Jeffery S. Waltman 
Manager, Planning & Power Supply 
One NSTAR way, NE220 
Westwood, MA 02090-9230 
 
 RE:  New England Clean Energy Request for Proposals 
 
 
Dear Mr. Waltman, 
 
On behalf of Deepwater Wind, LLC, we are pleased to submit the enclosed proposal for the sale of energy 
and RECs from the Simsbury Solar Farm – a utility-scale solar development located in Simsbury, CT – in 
response to the subject RFP. 
  
When constructed, the Simsbury Solar Farm will be the largest solar energy facility in New England, and 
will demonstrate the large-scaled clean energy resources can provide clean energy cost-effectively to 
southern New England without controversy. The Project will yield a number of other unique benefits: 
 

•   Energy Delivered Directly into southern New England 
•   Reduced Local Air Pollution Emissions 
•   Lower Wholesale Energy Market Costs, resulting from wholesale market price suppression 

 
Per the RFP instructions, we are submitting two separate CDs for each the proposal – one that includes 
confidential information and one from which all confidential information has been redacted.  Please note 
that in the confidential version, certain data contained in pages 3-4, 6, 10, 14-15, 17, 21-22, 25, 33, 36, 39, 
42, 45, 48 as well as the Appendices 1-1, 3-1, 4-2, 5-2, 5-3, 5-4, 6-3 and 15-1, and marked with a double 
blue underline, have been submitted in confidence and contain trade secrets and commercial or financial 
information which is of a privileged or confidential nature.  DWW requests confidential treatment of such 
parts of the Proposal under the Massachusetts Public Records Law, the Rhode Island Public Records Act 
and the Connecticut Freedom of Information Act.  
 
Our designated contact for this RFP is Dylan Levings.  Please do not hesitate in contacting him at (516) 
314-6062. 
 
Best regards, 

    
Jeffrey M. Grybowski    Clinton L. Plummer 
Chief Executive Officer    Vice President, Development 
 


